## **BATH LOCAL SCHOOLS**

2650 Bible Road Lima, Ohio 45801-2299 Ph: (419) 221-0807 Fax: (419) 221-0983 Email: ba\_supt@noacsc.org

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

This letter is to inform you that Bath Local Schools has changed our Open Enrollment application process for the 2024/25 school year.

To apply/reapply for Open Enrollment through Bath Local Schools, you will need to fill out the enclosed application, one per student. We will begin accepting applications on Thursday February 1<sup>st</sup>, 2024. The application deadline is May 1<sup>st</sup>, 2024. Applications may be mailed to our administration office or given to your students building secretary with attention, Lori Griffiths. Additional applications will be available on our website and in our building offices.

## ALL OPEN ENROLLEMENT STUDENTS MUST RE-APPLLY EVERY SCHOOL YEAR.

You will be notified in mid-June of your student's status of their application.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 419-221-0807 ext. 6152 or by email: griffithsl@bathwildcats.org.

Thank you & Go Wildcats!!!!

Lori Griffiths

EMIS Coordinator Bath Local Schools 2650 Bible Road Lima, OH 45801 419-221-0807 ext. 6152